
September 22,2021

RE: Demolition Permit (Request)
17591 Buena Vista Ave.,
Yorba Linda, CA 92886

ATTN: City of Yorba Linda, Building Department

We are writing to request demolition approval regarding the SFD that currently exists at 17591
Buena Vista Avenue in the city of Yorba Linda. We are the legal owners of this home and are in
the process of submitting our remodel/addition plans in conjunction with the demo permit
application. The current structure is a single story, single family dwelling/residence, and doeq
not have any historical significance. Additionally, the approximate disturbed land is 1,600 /

square feet in total.

Please let us know if anything else is needed in order to move this request forward.

V,uuvutth?" Åà
Sincerely,

Veronica & Bryant Bertrand
(714)616-7255 Direct
Realestate.veronicab@gmail.com


